
1 October 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to remind you that the Year 7 Curriculum Information Evening will be held on Monday, 15 
October from 6.00 – 7.20 pm.  This is an opportunity for you to meet your son/daughter's teachers and find 
out more about the curriculum.  The parent-teacher evening in April will be an opportunity to discuss any 
issues.  If you have any specific queries then please ask to make an appointment either with your 
son/daughter’s tutor, or a specific teacher, at another time. 
 
You will see from the attached programme that there is a mixture of drop-in sessions and short 
presentations on offer during the evening.  Each form group will be given a time slot to attend the 
presentations to ease congestion.  However, this is just a guide – please don’t feel you have to attend every 
session. You will not have time to attend all the drop-in sessions so please choose the ones of most interest.  
 
By the end of the evening our intention is that you will be able to put names to faces for the teachers, and 
you will be more informed about the curriculum and how best to support your son/daughter through Year 7.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
Mr J Thomson 
Assistant Headteacher 


